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Subject: Recommendation for John Doe – Fulbright Foreign Student Program
Dear Members of the Fulbright Scholarship Committee,
It is my pleasure to recommend John Doe for the Fulbright Foreign Student Program. As a professor of International Relations at Cityville University, I have had the privilege of teaching John in multiple courses and supervising his research. I can confidently say that he is among the most talented and dedicated students I have encountered in my academic career.
John consistently demonstrated intellectual curiosity and academic excellence. In my course on Global Policy Analysis, he excelled in group discussions and produced a research paper on international development strategies, which was later selected for publication in the Journal of Global Policy—a remarkable achievement for a graduate student.
What sets John apart is his ability to connect theoretical concepts with real-world applications. His leadership in organizing the university’s International Cultural Exchange Forum exemplifies his commitment to fostering mutual understanding between cultures. His work brought together students from diverse backgrounds, showcasing his ability to bridge cultural divides and promote dialogue.
John’s multilingual proficiency in Spanish and French, combined with his experience addressing global challenges, makes him an excellent fit for the Fulbright Program. His academic rigor, leadership abilities, and dedication to cross-cultural collaboration align seamlessly with the program’s mission.
I wholeheartedly endorse John Doe’s application for the Fulbright Foreign Student Program. I am confident that his contributions as a scholar and cultural ambassador will leave a lasting impact. Please feel free to contact me at (123) 456-7890 or emily.carter@cityville.edu if you require any additional information.
Sincerely,
Dr. Emily Carter
Professor of International Relations
Cityville University
